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Voting Deadline 
Thursday, January 8, by 3:00, is the deadline to turn in your completed ballots for the Board of 
Directors 2015 election.  Deposit them in the locked ballot box just inside the office lobby.  
Counting of the votes will be Friday afternoon.  Winners will be installed at the Homeowners 
Annual Meeting on Tuesday, January 13, 7:00PM in the Maricopa Room. 

 
Sinclair Travel  

On January 23 from 4:00 – 5:30PM in the Navajo Room will be a Wine, Soda and Cheese Social 
sponsored by Sinclair Travel.  They have long been our preferred Travel Agency who gives a 
percentage back to Apache Wells with each trip booked through the representative on-site on 
Monday mornings.  There will be a 6 minute PowerPoint presentation about their motorcoach 
tours and a video presentation by Robin Selleck, District Sales Manager, Royal Caribbean Cruise 
Lines.  There will be a give-away of 2 gift certificates good on any motorcoach trip and door prizes 
from the cruise line.  Drop by and see what is available for the New Year!!  Eileen is available each 
Monday morning 9:00 - 12:00 in the Hopi Room.  You must book on-site at this event or with 
Eileen for Apache Wells to get the credit. 
 

Meeting Rooms Supplies 
Please return any towels, kitchen supplies or anything you may have borrowed from the common 
areas and meeting rooms.  These rooms are used on a daily basis and supplies are needed.  
Thank you. 
 

In Memoriam 
Genevieve Leverone passed away on October 29. 
 
Fritz Mueller passed away on Friday, November 7th.  Services will be held in Long Island, New 
York at a future date. 
 
Donna J. Schipull passed away December 4 in Humbolt, Iowa.  She and her husband, Stan, 
spent 22 winters here. 
 
Dennis Skorheim passed away on December 13, 2014 at home in Park River, ND with Hospice 
care. All condolences may be sent t0:  110 Sandwood Place, Park River, ND 58270 
 
Paul Shull, husband of Pauline, passed away on December 14th.  A Celebration of Life was held at 
Apache Wells Community Church on December 18th. 
 
 
 
 
 


